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Rocky Seelbach

From: Rocky Seelbach [ww@seelbach.us]
Sent: Monday, October 06, 2014 3:38 PM
To: 'Dave Mudra'; 'Don Wolfe'; 'Jerry Binder'; 'John Hunter'; 'Ron Hazelaar'; 'Sam Howard'
Subject: Water Rights

I’ll turn this into a PDF and post on our web site, but the screen shot below shows our first date of service for the 

irrigation pump as February 5, 1975. 

 

From: AvistaCustomerService [mailto:c01AvistaCustomerService@avistacorp.com]  

Sent: Monday, October 06, 2014 3:32 PM 
To: sec@westwoodvillage.us 

Subject:  
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